
Sayers, Margery

From: Fred Dorsey <fdorseyll30@verizon.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 3:34 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR 108 2018

My name is Fred Dorsey and I live at 10774 Judy Lane, Columbia MD 21044. I am president of Preservation Howard
County. I am in support of CR 108 2018 the reappointment of Bruno Reich to the Historic Preservation Commission
(HPC)

I very frequently attend the HPC meetings. I have obsen/ed Bruno's work as a Commissioner since his original
appointment and found his contribution to the work of HPC to effective, helpful and thoughtful in advising the applicants on
their proposed work to their historic building(s). Many times his suggestions result in a better approach, better material
and cost effective. His knowledge and practical experience in preservation restoration makes him a valued Commissioner.

Your reappointment of Bruno will allow his contribution to continue and benefit the historic property owners who come
before the H PC.

Fred Dorsey


